## THANK YOU FOR YOUR GIFT Please keep this receipt for your records.



Lyn Romano PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

Dear Lyn,

You bring HOPE to children and families around the world through your support. Your recent gift received on November 11, 2024 is already helping save lives.

Your gift has doubled in value to help train and equip health workers globally and provide lifesaving aid to people affected by disasters, conflicts, and health crises.

Your support is bringing a tangible and positive impact to communities around the world. We hope you know how thankful we are that you are helping bring comfort and healing to those who need it the most. Project HOPE's work would not be possible without you.

On behalf of all of us at Project HOPE, thank you again. We are deeply grateful for your compassion and support.

With sincere gratitude,

RabinCorbay

President and CEO